

School Nursing Service

Dear Parent / Guardian

Flu Immunisation - Primary 1 to Primary 7 - Ballylifford PS

Date: 16/10/2020

Immunisations for Flu were due to be delivered in schools week commencing 19th October 2020. Whilst schools are closed for a two week break we are able to offer your child the immunisation as below:

You are invited to bring your child/children along at identified time.

Parents who have children in more than one class can attend together.

In keeping with public health advice no-one feeling unwell or with symptoms of COVID-19 should attend, a face covering should be worn and a 2m distance should be maintained. There should be no other relatives present.

Please arrive on allocated appointment time and remain in car.

Date	School Group	Time	Venue
Tuesday 20/10/2020	Ballylifford PS	2:30 – 2:50pm	Cookstown Leisure Centre, 78 Fountain Road, Cookstown. BT80 8QF

Please read enclosed important information <u>Vaccinations during Covid -19</u> (coronavirus).

https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/publications/vaccinations-during-covid-19

 $\frac{https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/publications/protecting-your-child-against-flu-vaccination-your-primary-school-child-english-and-tra$

Gillian Alcorn	
School Nurse	

School Nursing Service, Cookstown CSC, 52 Orritor Road, Cookstown. BT80 8BN Tel: 028 86723895

